
ACCESSIBILITY STRATEGY ONLINE 
 
 
As part of Norfolk’s determination to improve access for disabled pupils and to 
continue to support schools in fulfilling their legal responsibilities, new web 
pages are available on the Norfolk Esinet site. 
 
Information for both parents and schools about the Special Educational Needs 
and Disability Act (2001) can be found at: 
 
http://www.norfolkesinet.org.uk/pages/viewpage.asp?uniqid=3649
 
 
Information for families is in the Parent Zone, in the section ‘Information on 
Norfolk Schools’. The page can also be accessed from the School Staff zone, 
in the section ‘Projects and Events’. 
 
Alternatively, look for ‘Disability Discrimination Act’ in the A-Z. 
 
The pages allow you to view Norfolk’s Accessibility Strategy, which outlines 
plans to improve access for disabled pupils to the physical environment, the 
curriculum and written information. There is information about what the law 
means in practical terms for both schools and families, and links to websites 
and local contact information about specific disabilities. There are also links to 
related policies and guidance from a variety of Government departments. 
 
Whether you need guidance on preparing your School Access Plan, 
information about Cerebral Palsy, or are just interested in disability issues, 
then make this new resource a favourite on your computer. 
 
For support and advice on disability and accessibility please contact: 
Kim Barber 
Disability Co-ordinator 
Greenwood Centre 
Norwich 
NR4 6BN 
Tel. 01603 259952 
e-mail: kim.barber@norfolk.gov.uk 
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